Monthly newsletter of the Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, New York. <u>View this email in your browser</u>





Dear Members,

Another year has passed, and it is again time to reflect on our effort and plan for the future.

2019 was a great year for the Chamber. New partnerships were developed, old ones rekindled, initiatives moved forward and events well executed.

Beyond regular partner events, our own key gatherings, the Whitsun and Christmas Luncheons received full participation and high marks from the attendees. At the latter, we found ourselves back at the storied Harvard Club with the biggest attendance in years and plenty of

THIS MONTH:

CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP

MEETING

UPCOMING EVENTS

NEW MEMBERS

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Stambord - co-hosted with

DABGO

Our Guest of Honor, Jeppe Jarnit-Bjergsø, founder of Evil Twin, gave an intriguing and entertaining account of the American Dream depicted through his journey from Copenhagen, via Michelin starred Tørst in Greenpoint, Brooklyn, to the newly opened and very well received Evil Twin Brewing NYC in Ridgewood, Queens.

A great story for a great event - Thank you, Jeppe!

And of course, none of this would have been possible without our great sponsors - A big thank you to all of you for your tremendous contributions!

To kick off the New Year we will follow up on our tremendously successful Cybersecurity event with a **Cybersecurity 2.0** on **February 6, 2020**. This year we will again have high-level representation and unique insight from the NY District Attorney's Office, the U.S. Secret Service, the City of New York, and the Global Cyber Alliance.

Many new initiatives and services are in the works and we look forward to continue to serve you all and to strengthen the Danish-American business community in the New York and Tri-State Area.

We thank you all for your continued support in this endeavor.

Our best wishes for a joyful Holiday and a happy New Year!

Yours sincerely,

Anders Jensen
President, Danish-American Chamber of
Commerce

The DACC Secretariat will be closed from Christmas until January 2.

at 6:00-9:00 PM

Cybersecurity

Thursday, February 6, 2020

at 6:00-8:30 PM







































ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

As in previous years, the Annual Membership Meeting was held immediately preceding our annual Christmas Luncheon on December 13, 2019.

Welcome to the new members to the Board of Directors for three year terms:

Paul Kristensen, Scandinavian Airlines Nargis A. McGuinness, Kelsen

Welcome to the re-elected members to the Board of Directors for three year terms:

Peter Hessellund-Jensen, Peter Hessellund-Jensen Law Offices Bettina Schriver Gochman, Douglas Elliman Real Estate Christian Schoenberg, Tollund | Nordic Legal Translation Services

Board of Directors:

Seth Goldsamt, McGuireWoods
Jannik Grodt Schmidt, Consulate General of Denmark
Mads Hebbelstrup, Manhattan Chamber of Commerce
Laust Helmig, Goldman Sachs
Peter Hessellund-Jensen, Peter Hessellund-Jensen Law Offices
Mikkel Holm Jensen, Prehype
Anders B. Holmgaard, Nordea
Klaus Lehn Christensen, Confederation of Danish Industry (DI)

Nargis A. McGuinness, Kelsen Christian Schonberg, Tollund Bettina Schriver Gochman, Douglas Elliman Real Estate

Executive Officers:

Christian Schoenberg, Chair Anders L. Jensen, President Leonid Polivoda, Treasurer

UPCOMING EVENTS

Cybersecurity 2.0 February 6, 2020 6:00-8:30 PM

The Danish-American Chamber of Commerce is tremendously excited to invite you to our vol. 2.0 Cybersecurity event focused on the impact of cyber threats to businesses and government in collaboration with the New York County District Attorney's Office.

We have an impressive panel of experts who will be focusing on today's cyberscape for small, medium, and large-scale organizations (including governments, businesses, and non-profit entities). Our speakers will also touch on major recent cyber attacks and breaches in the news and what can be done to prevent future attacks.

STAY TUNED - REGISTRATION WILL OPEN SOON!



STAMBORD Januar 8, 2020 6:00-9:00 PM

Join us at the bar/dining area in the rear as usual.

No registration necessary.



WELCOME TO

A warm welcome to our three new members this month, Valdemar Siesbye, Allan Korsgaard and Suzan Fylke. We look forward to getting know you better and to work for and with you.

OUR DEEPEST GRATITUDE TO OUR CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 2019 SPONSORS:



































A WORD TO OUR MEMBERS

A warm welcome to all our new members. We hope that you will explore our various benefits and networking opportunities. Please share with us any ideas, events or anything else you think might be of interest to your fellow members.

If you wish to co-host events, share articles in DACC's monthly newsletter, or advertise on the DACC website - we'll be happy to help out.

For assistance or questions or comments about your membership or benefits, please feel free to contact us at <a href="mailto:daccny.com/daccn

Not yet a member? Why not join? Visit our website and contact us if you have any questions.

SUSTAINING MEMBERS!











wemper yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership
 Benefits
- Membership
 Application

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>

Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at <u>daccny@daccny.com</u> for details.



PLEASE SUPPORT DACC BY SHARING OUR EVENTS WITH YOUR SOCIAL NETWORK!









Copyright © 2019 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

